¢
~ 3 €DISON

NORGE

To Claudio M Paleari
BD Manager, Petro Trace

Dear Mr. Paleari,

| am writing this letter to you on behalf of Edison Norge geophysicists team in order to thank you for
your timely delivery of high quality seismic imaging and exceptional services.

We are extremely happy with your company and your highly professional seismic processing team
and would love to conduct more project of this nature with your company in the near future.

As an exploration company in Norway our success totally depend upon availability of super high
quality seismic data and for this, requirement of a reliable vendor is crucial. Petro Trace have proved
to be a trustworthy and efficient processing provider to us and we are very grateful for your efforts
and work ethics. High level of weekly technical and scientific discussions between our teams of
professionals have been the key to the success. Your team patiently paid attention to very details of
the depth imaging flow and applied state-of-the-art technology to create high quality data for us.

We would like to consider Petro Trace as our main processing consultant is our future projects.

Thanking you again 2
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Principal Geophysicist
Edison
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